

Broadcasting Company

109 Westgate • Phone OW 2-1188
Abilene, Texas
August 18, 1962

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss R. R. No. 3 Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

We would like to thank you very much for your letter verifying receipt of our test signal on August 15. This is very helpful information and we certainly appreciate it.

We were very happy to learn that our signal was getting into Massachusetts, but conditions were apparently not as good the night of August 15 as they were on the 13th and 14th when we also conducted frequency and equipment tests.

In closing, again let us thank you for your interest. We appreciate very much your taking the time to write, and if you are ever in the Abilene area drop in and see us.

Yours truly,

Bill Mathis

Bell Mark

Manager (Chief Engineer)

500 WATTS

KCAD

1560 KC